W.I. Convention Area Board Meets Here



Members of the Grey-Bruce Women's Institute convention area board met at the YMCA here Tuesday. Members of the board are shown here. Left to right are: seated, Mrs. A. Maundrell third and Mrs. Donald McCash

OV

Mrs. Ken Spence, convention committee, Leith; Mrs. T. J. Cornish, treasurer, Chesley; Mrs. Gordon Bothwell, secretary, Owen Sound: Mrs. D. W. Cameron, board disease.

New Officers For Bruce Centre W.I. 1962



Mrs. Donald McKay of Tiverton was elected president of the Bruce Centre District Women's Institute at their sixth annual meeting held Thursday in Burgoyne Presbyterian Church. She is shown here with other members of the newly elected executive. Left to right in front are Mrs. Harvey

Sparks, secretary-treasurer, Tiverton, and Mrs. McKay. Behind are Mrs. Earl Busch, second vice, Southampton: Mrs. Harold McArthur, first vice, Dobbinton; Mrs. Harry McDougald, past president, Tara; and Mrs. Jack Peirson, third vice, Port Elgin. — Sun-Times Staff Photo.